
Finance Committee Meeting
May 11, 2015
Attendees:
Dr. Gatta, Mark Sproat, Linda Lampert, Brian Novak, David Ko, Ruth Klint, Robert Silverman, John Heintz, Eric Trimberger, Nikita Johnson-White, Ray Coyne, Ellen Cooper, Therese Murphy
Absent: Carlton Evans

Mark Sproat called the meeting to order at 6:17 p.m.
Dr. Gatta gave an overview of the District’s Financial Position as it relates to the Fiscal Year 2016 Budget. 
 Discussion was held regarding options for the 2015 Tax Levy.  
The Board discussed a Fund Balance Policy with a 75% Fund Balance at the end of 2020. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 p.m.

